Student of the month in Mr. Cross's class is Noah Strunk. Noah has really grown up a lot this school year. He has come a long way in learning to control his emotions and learning how to handle conflict in a positive manner. Noah has been a consistent straight A student pretty much all year and he is extremely detail oriented when it comes to his homework. Noah is a very focused student and I can always depend on him to be paying attention when I am speaking. Noah is an inquiry based learner when it comes to school. He is constantly evaluating his performance and his very good at asking good questions during instruction time. Noah has also been in charge of turning our classroom computers on and off pretty much every day of the school year. I never have to remind him and I can always count on him to get this done! Noah constantly likes to go above and beyond the call of duty. I am very proud of Noah and all of his accomplishments this year and I will be sad to see him move on to seventh grade at the end of the week. Great job Noah and good luck to you in your future.  
